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Meyers, Robert COE

___________

From: Tom David [tom@tomdavid.com]

Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2003 10:56 PM

To: Robert Meyers

Cc: Roderick Petrey

Subject: Request for opinion

Dear Robert:

Thank you for returning my call so quickly regarding my informal inquiry. Here’s the question:

I served in the County Manager’s office as an As&stant County Manager upon separation on June 12, 2003. If
I were employed by the Collins Center for Public Policy, a 501c3 non-profit entity, can I lobby on behalf of
the Collins Center?

Please let me know at your earliest convenience.

Tom David
tQrn@irndavid.ccrn
305 491-1485

7/11/03



liaini-tadc ‘nitit

‘olnuissioI1 oh Ethics and PnJlic Irust

iii.- IiiiIIing

VI I lk2ItF 5kit{.
Stiitc 207

liIIiH. I iorjiL 331.34

hltolIc: 345 579-259-4 ld: 1345 579-4273

7b: 1- Fm,n:
g0,j !-.rye5

Fw cr
Phone;

7J- Pagew

sate /oc.
Re: &-i-L’c5 Opi CC:

0 Urgent 0 For RevIew 0 Please Comment OPlease Reply 0 Please Recycle

or Pecc C/’

7s eli

l’ -‘‘ ,lis nfc,nnaton Intended oily tot the use of the IMVIdU3I ot
named above. If the reader of this message Is riot the redplent you are hereby nolified that any dissenlrialion, distribulbi or onpy Of this
wnmunibon is stricily PROHIBITED and ‘MI be onnsldered as a tortuous inteiference in our conhidental business miabonships.
Mdltonatty. unauthodzed dissemination of this confidential kibmation subiects you to oimlnal and dU penalties. If you have received
this aniurtabon in n, please flnedlately notify Ia by talephane and return the oii9nal to us at the above address via the U.S.
Postal Service.



-rfl g
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To: Tom David
Subject: RE: Tom David’s employment

Tom,

I would conclude that based upon the exemption to 2-ll.1qthat applies
to employees of non-profit organizations and educational institutions,
you would be permitted to lobby on behalf of the Collins Center despite
the fact you have recently separated from the County.

If you have any further questions, do not hesitate to contact me.
Moreover, if you want this matter presented to the Ethics Commission at
its next meeting, we will be meeting again on August 21st.

Robert

Original

Message

From: Tom David [mailto:tom©tomdavid.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2003 1:36 PM
To: Robert Meyers
Cc: cprkic©miamidade . gov
Subject: FW: Tom David’s employment

Robert:

I received this email from the Collins Center. We are still discussing
the
terms of my employment. For the purposes of the opinion, I will be
employed
by the Collins Center to provide professional services related to the
Center’s mission.

If you have any additional questions, please contact me.

- Tom

Tom David
tom@tomdavid.com
305 491-1485

Original

Message

From: Prkic, Christina COE [mailto:cprkic@miamidade.gov]
Sent: Friday, July 11, 2003 1:55 PM
To: Roderick Petrey
Subject: Tom David’s employment

Good Afternoon Mr. Petrey,

Tom David requested an ethics advisory opinion from our office
pertaining to
his potential employment with the Collins Center. Could you please
provide
us with a job description and/or some information about the nature of
his
work with the Center?

So that we may respond to Mr. David in a timely manner, your prompt
attention is greatly appreciated.
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Kind regards,
Christina Prkic
Staff Attorney
Miami-Dade County Commission on Ethics and Public Trust
P: 305 350-0615
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